
From: Virginia Berridge 

Sent: 30 September 2022 16:42 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: re 51 Solent Road  2022/1188/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I would like to add my support to Evi Tsohas’ objection to this application. I am also a local resident. 

This roof terrace is total overdevelopment of the property .It will overlook neighbours’ quiet 

gardens. There will be light and noise pollution of the gardens. 

I commend Camden for turning down this application which contravenes its planning policies. 

I hope that this appeal will not be allowed. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Virginia Berridge  

 


